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THENBURG. TELEPHONE N:o 170280.

lopd's Register of Shipping.

Norra Hamngatan 6,

“i,“._‘w'ﬁ_’/ Gothenburg C, 2nd November, 1942,

The Secretary,

LONDON.
Dear Sir,

With reference to the flimsy copies of the First Entry
Reports No.13%534 in respect of the motor tanker "BUENOS AIRES",
Messrs.A/B Gdtaverken’s Yard No.555, which are being forwarded
by this mail, I beg to acquaint you that the scantlings given on
the Bull report have been verified by me with the approved plans.

The plans referred to in the report will be forwarded
as soon as postal communications permit.

I may add that Rpt.Cll and Cl1l(Comp.) in respect of
this vessel are also being forwarded by this mail.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfullyy,
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